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We want to know exactly what it is that Australian gymnastics clubs are looking for and what we can 

do to deliver this...  

Gymnastics Australia is currently conducting a review of the National Club Championships event for 

Men’s Gymnastics. We are calling for direct feedback from clubs on the structure of the style of the 

event.   

The National Club Championships has existed for some years and has experienced some great 

successes and some failures. It is a team based competition open to all member clubs and caters for 

levels 2 – senior International. The most recent event was held in Melbourne in September 2010. 

In order for us to deliver an event that is suitable and appealing for the Men’s Gymnastics 

community we need your feedback. We have a created an online questionnaire to ask you about the 

timing of the event, competition format, awards, level divisions and the event destination. We 

encourage you to spend some time to complete this questionnaire which is accessible via the link 

below: 

TELL GYMNASTICS AUSTRALIA WHAT YOU THINK ABOUT THE NATIONAL CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

There is a Men’s Gymnastics advisory meeting scheduled for the end of August, in which your state 

will have representation and all survey responses will be reviewed and discussed. Gymnastics 

Australia will utilise your feedback and the recommendations from this meeting to adapt the event 

structure in preparation for 2012. 

Please ensure you provide us with your feedback prior to Thursday 25th August. 

Thanks in advance and please don’t hesitate to contact us directly if needed! 

 

http://www.tas.gymnastics.org.au/feedback/response.asp?ID=6222

